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| am hopeful that with the passage of this bill, Governor
Cuomo will move ahead with an election announcement to
fill the vacant seat in the 26th Congressional District;
thereby, avoiding an extended lack of representation as
seen when Eric Massa left office.

This new legislation will give county board of elections
adequate time prior to special elections for absentee
ballots for military voters to be mailed and counted in
compliance with federal law.

For more information on this bill, visit my website.

Here is Senator Robach's Community Connection for the week ending Friday, March 4th. As

always, you can view this in full-screen by clicking on the link below.



